
 

 

 
 

Notice of Cancelled Regular Meeting 
 

DSRSDEBMUD RECYCLED WATER AUTHORITY 
(DERWA) 

Board of Directors 
7051 Dublin Boulevard 

Dublin, California 

 

The Regular DERWA Board Meeting scheduled for 6 p.m. on Monday, 

February 27, 2017 and has been cancelled.  

 

A Special Board Meeting has been scheduled for Monday, March 6, 2017 

at 6 p.m.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

       By: Nicole M Genzale, CMC  
        Authority Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


